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Summary 

At its meeting on 13 October 2022, the General Purposes Committee considered a 
report on the Special Severance Payments Regulations. Following discussion, the 
Committee agreed to forward the report to Council for decision. The report is 
attached to this cover sheet. 
  

 
Recommendations: 
 

The Council is recommended to:  
 

1. Note the revised process for Special Severance Payments. 
 

2. Consider the revised 2022/23 pay policy statement and agree the policy for 
adoption. 
 

3. Delegate to the Chief Executive, in consultation with the Director of 
Workforce, OD and Business Support and the Chair of the General 
Purposes Committee and Monitoring Officer, any further minor changes to 
the 2022/23 pay policy statement. 
 
 
 

 


